
                     

        

  March 2024 

PUNCTUALITY 

Please work with us to provide your child with the best chances of learning by 

ensuring that they are in school every day and on time. Parents will be called to 

have a meeting for children that are persistently late. 

Bell goes at 8:40am children should be in and ready to learn by 8:50am 

 

 

Whole School to date 

95.96% 

Attendance  

2nd Sept – 29th Feb 

 

Rec 94.5% 

1A 95.62% 
1H 96.13% 

2K 95.7% 
2W 93.77% 

3H 96.34% 

3K 98.14% 
4H 96.15% 

4W 95.52% 
5E 96.47% 

5K 97.24% 

6L 95.86% 
6P 96.08% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REPORTING ABSENCE 

From time to time your child will wake up in the morning saying they feel unwell. Whilst 

we do encourage children to come to school even if they ‘feel a little unwell,’ we do not 

want children in who are genuinely ill. Always try to send your child in even if they are 

feeling a little under the weather, for example a runny nose, headache or tummy ache, 

often a dose of Calpol will help them through the day. If they do become more unwell 

while at school, we will contact you to collect. 

Please report absences by 9am on: 

01384 900753 
 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

March 

6th March Year 1 Forest School 

6th March Year 5 Panto at Pedmore 

High 

 

7th March World Book Day 

7th March year 2 Forest School 

 

WB 11th March Assessments 

Week 

 

14th March Reception visit Chawn 

Hill 

 

19th March Year 4 Easter Assembly 

 

20th March Year 6 Forest School 

 

21st March Year 5 Forest School 

21st March Year 4 Trip 

21st Easter Bonnet Parade 

 

 

 

Half Term 

Easter Holidays  

25th March – 5th April 

   

 

Lunch  

Please ensure lunches are ordered 

by 9am on the morning. 
If you order a lunch and no longer 

need it please remember to cancel it in 

the same way as ordering otherwise 

you will be charged for it. 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns about 

your child attendance please 

speak with 

 Miss Horton or Mrs Feane 

 


